
   

7 July 2020 

 

 

Gerard Byrne 

fyi-request-13060-a935c6c7@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-6744 

 

Dear Gerard 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 9 June 2020 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

can you please supply all outstanding receipts from Kensington Swan, in relation to this hearing:  

 

https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=2838&d=xv_e3mM7v6k0HSCs2nwapKPpFcqOSK1w4LGwoY-

yDw&u=https%3a%2f%2fwww%2eemploymentcourt%2egovt%2enz%2fassets%2fDocuments%2f

Decisions%2f2019-NZEmpC-187-Byrne-v-NZ-Transport-Agency-jud-131219%2epdf 

 

please provide all itemised monthly receipts, which were not supplied in last OIA request, even 

though you are required to do so.  

please include all invoices including the plaintiff’s costs which you were ordered to pay. 

 

This letter is to advise you that Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working days 

available to respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A of the Act. We require an 

additional 10 working days to respond to your request. We will send you a response on or before 21 July 

2020.  

 

The deadline is being extended because of the consultations necessary to make a decision on your 

request. A thorough response to your request cannot reasonably be made within the 20-working-day limit.  

 

Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman about the extension. More 

information about the Ombudsman is available online at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  

 

If you would like to discuss this letter with Waka Kotahi, please email Ministerial Services at 

official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Leisa Coley 

Manager Ministerial Services 


